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STUDENT AUTOMOBILE USE

Driving an automobile to school is considered a privilege and extended only to twelfth grade students with a
senior license, and to eleventh graders who hold a senior license and are participating in a cooperative program.
The Board of Education strongly advises students not to drive to school unless there are special reasons for their
doing so.

Any student driving to school must register his/her vehicle and receive a sticker to be placed on it. To
register a vehicle, students must:

1. produce the registration certificate for the vehicle;
2. produce a valid senior driver’s license;
3. return the school registration form with his/her parent’s/guardian’s signature; and district registration

fee;
4. obtain a numbered sticker, which will be affixed to the vehicle in a legal location.

Students who drive to school must observe all driving regulations and exercise extreme caution. Reckless
driving or any other violations of proper driving habits or state and local laws pertaining to drugs or alcohol will
lead to the loss of a parking permit.


